
Minutes of Proceeding                                      Office of the County Clerk 

Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

March 13, 2006                                             Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M. Luthi, 

Commissioner Ray McGavran, Commissioner Harold McCullick, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

At 8:30 a.m. the commissioners viewed a road being proposed to be closed on the 

Ottawa/Saline County line. 

 

The official minutes of March 6, 2006, and March 10, 2006, were read, approved, and 

signed. 

 

Commissioner McGavran moved to extend the burn ban another 7 days.  Commissioner 

Luthi seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, discussed an insurance matter with the board.  Bruce 

reported on a case.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, discussed roads and bridges of the county. 

 

Peg Condray, Extension Agent, gave the board an office update.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 52.  Ken said that Dickinson County 

contacted him about housing some prisoners first part of May.  Ken said that he is 

working with them.  Ken talked on repairs at the jail. 

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 12:06 p.m. 


